
 
 
 
 
 
March 13, 2003 
Electronic Bulletin No. 390 
RE: New Cutoff at Oakland, CA 
 
 

 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Effective Monday March 24th, the cutoff at Oakland, CA supporting Eastbound train 
services to Chicago, Ohio Valley, and Northeast points will change. The new cutoff will be 
1900 Monday through Friday with no changes to availability at destination. No other 
service changes originating in Oakland and Stockton have been made.  
                                          
If you have specific questions, please contact your local Customer Service Representative. 
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